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As part of its continuing engagement with South Sudan, the Commission reiterates in full its 
recommendation made to the Security Council last March and further requests attention on the 
following:  

1. The Commission notes that limited progress was made towards the implementation of the 
Revitalized Agreement for the Resolution of the Conflict in South Sudan and the Road Map to a 
peaceful and democratic end of a Transition Period, it encourages the Transitional Government 
and all parties to the Agreement to expedite all outstanding 



root causes of it through an inclusive, integrated and sustainable manner, and encourages the 
international community to increase its support to South Sudan.  
 
8. The Commission notes the support provided by the UN Secretary General’s Peacebuilding Fund 


